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REMINDER 

Submission of 2021 Fidelity Fund Certificates (FFC’s) 

NAMA Full Members (Managing Agents) are reminded that all 2021 FFC’s (in the name of the company) must be submitted to NAMA 
before 28 February 2021 in order for us to issue you with your 2021 NAMA Membership Certificate. 

Please email your 2021 FFC to lizbe@nama.org.za. 
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Keep in contact with us … 

Tel: 012 567 1556 
Email: lizbe@nama.org.za 
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